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Dear Friends,

So sorry for the great delay in this letter. We ran into several problems trying to get this letter to my
secretary. We have had some wonderful meetings across the country— from North Carolina to California.
Thank the Lord for the souls that were saved! Many lives have been affected by the Gospel, and we give God
all the glory!

We are now living in a world that has been greatly affected by all that has happened in our country. It
has also affected many churches, and servants of Christ have had their faith tesied in a strong way. We must
hold the line and keep the faith! This is the time to exercise our faith in God! We still have many strong
churches in our country and around the world, but the battle is growing stronger every day. I encourage our
preachers and Christians to remain strong in the Lord, and depend completely on Him.

In my meetings, we are still seeing God move in a mighty way. The altars are being filled, and
brokenness from sin is evident. Many pastors and churches are encouraged by the Word of God. The travels
are getting harder (as you can imagine) with the rising cost, especially of fuel, but God is able and continues to
supply our need. With God, all things are possible, no matter how difficult things may get. Paul has proven that
to us in the Word of God.

We would like to thank each and every one of you for your continued prayers and faithful support.
Satan knows he has but a short time and hates the church, according to Revelation, so the battle will rage
stronger and stronger. Let me encourage each of you to remain faithful even unto death (Rev. 2:10) and you
will be given a crown of righteousness.

May God bless each and every one of you for your faithfulness.

- Your Servants in Christ, A Preacher’s Friend MLV\‘LS{:YU

Terry & Jackie Kendrick
Romans 12:1-2
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